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IMPORTANT NOTICE

Second quarter exam window scores are scheduled to be released on Thursday, August
17,2017 (BEC scores will be released on Tuesday, August 22, 2017)

CPA exam candidates sitting for their fourth section during the second quarter, 2017
testing window and who have an exam score expiring between April 1, 2017 and August
22,2017 will receive an automatic extension of the expiring score until December 10,
2017 if they failed the examination taken during the second quarter testing window.
In order to qualify for this extension, a candidate must have already passed three parts
prior to the second quarter testing window, 2017.

Any candidate sitting for their fourth part during the second quarter testing window
having an exam score expiring after August 22, 2017 and who has compelling reason for
an extension, may submit an appeal for an extension including all supporting documents
to the Candidacy Committee and direct the appeal to the Executive Director at
russ@ilboe.org. If you have not previously passed three parts prior to the second testing
window, 2017, you do not qualify to submit an appeal for an extension due to the delay in
the reporting of the second quarter scores.

Please do not call requesting clarification. This notice is clear.
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